
Albatross Pools have been SPASAVIC members
for close to 50 years. The en�re SPASAVIC team
and it's Board of Directors - who are always
available to discuss ideas, sugges�ons or
concerns - have always acted in the best
interests of members and fought to protect and
ensure our industry's sustainability and future
growth. From educa�onal programs and
industry events, to effec�ve on-going marke�ng
strategies and lobbying of government in the
best interest of our businesses, we are grateful
for the support offered by SPASAVIC and would
highly recommend being a SPASAVIC member.
Peita O�erbach, Albatross Pools


